
2024 New England Match Race Championship 

NEISA & Corinthian Yacht Club  

Information for competing teams 

 

NEISA and Corinthian Yacht Club are looking forward to hosting the 2024 New England Match 
Race Championship.  We have prepared the information sheet to help teams plan for the event. 

Location and Parking - The club’s address is:   

Corinthian Yacht Club  

1 Nahant Street 

Marblehead, MA  

01945   

Parking is plentiful on the side streets which surround the club.  Pay attention to the signs – and 
please do not park in a way that obstructs resident driveways. 

If you are arriving from the north or west, we suggest driving a route which does not take you 
through Salem.  The fall season brings a significant influx of people to Salem – especially on the 
weekends. 

Coaching platform – Coaches will be stationed as close to the racing area as possible on the 
club’s traditional race committee boat.  This is a 48 foot Downeast style powerboat which has a 
head and coverage from the sun, wind or rain.   

Flags – We will provide teams with the needed match racing flags including protest, breakdown 
and blue and yellow backstay flags. 

Radios – Each team should bring a working VHF radio.  The race committee will make courtesy 
broadcasts and communicate as needed using VHF radios. 

Registration and Weigh ins – Registration will take place in the club’s Harbor Room.  Upon 
entering the club, turn left and go through the bar with the burgees hanging in it.  Weigh in will 
take place in the club’s Trophy Room. 

We look forward to a great weekend of racing.  Please reach out if you need anything. 

 

Joe Fava – Corinthian YC   Frank Pizzo – NEISA      

Joseph.c.fava@gmail.com   frank.pizzo@gmail.com 

(617) 880-9807    (781) 986-8470 
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